
CITY OF LAREDO 

UTILITIES DEPARTMENT 

Urgent News from “Tommy the Tank” 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Release Date: April 07, 2022 

 
WHAT: Clark Apartments Project to Cause Traffic, Dust, Noise Inconvenience, (1) Fire Hydrant To Be Out of 

Service, and Interruption of Water Services  

 

WHEN:  Friday, April 08, 2022 from 12:00 a.m. to 3:00 a.m.   

 

WHERE:  

 Location of Work: 2911 Clark Blvd  

 Traffic, Dust, and Noise Inconvenience: Along Clark Blvd between Canada Ave & New York Ave 

 Fire Hydrants To Be Out of Service: (1) fire hydrant at intersection of Clark Blvd & Canada Ave  

 Interruption of Water Services: 2900 & 3000 Blocks of Clark Blvd 

 

WHY:    Waterline Connection 

 

PROJECT:   District 4 – Clark Apartments 

 

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION:  ALCE Construction, a private contractor, will be installing a waterline 

connection at 2911 Clark Blvd. Work will cause temporary traffic, dust, and noise inconvenience and (1) fire 

hydrant to be out of service at the location of work. Water services will be affected by this work at the locations 

mentioned above. 

   

Work will take approximately three (3) hours, for completion of work, weather permitting.   Progress updates 

will be made available by the Utilities Department.  

 

Motorists and pedestrians are cautioned to avoid the construction area completely and to take alternate routes, or 

to use extreme caution when traveling through the area. Residents are urged to adhere to all posted traffic 

control signs, digital message boards, and devices in order to provide safety to all citizens and minimize traffic 

congestion in the affected area. 

 

CONTACT INFORMATION:  For project information, please contact Julio Hernandez from ALCE 

Construction at (956) 620-9929. To report any water or wastewater service problems, please contact the City of 

Laredo Utilities Emergency Call Center at (956) 721-2010, or call 3-1-1. 

# # # 

 


